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Reminders
If you haven’t already sent in spare clothes, please can you send them in next week.
Snack and cooking money is £2 per week. We use this to pay for the sensory resources everyone uses during these sessions. 
Next Week...
We will continue to learn our new routines, begin wheelchair dance, take part in hand awareness activities and begin golden time clubs. 

And Finally…
Well done to Aimee for being our star of the week!
We hope that everyone has a lovely relaxing weekend after our first busy week in school!
This Week...
We have all settled really well into our new class.  We have been exploring the new environment, the light area, the dark area and the outside area.  We have taken part in Tac-Pac, sensory bingo, massage and musical interaction.  We have new daily routine songs for morning, afternoon and home time, and we have all been listening and becoming familiar with them. Throughout the week, everyone has become more settled, chattier and more relaxed in their new surroundings. 
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